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Re: February 3,2017, Curriculum Committee Meeting

Dr. Stewart:

By request of the presenter, action item seven on the agenda, a proposal for changes to the
Cardiopulmonary Sciences, B.S. program, was removed from the agenda. The request from the
presenter was to postpone this proposal until after the exploratory meetlngs concerning the General
Education programs for the baccalaureate degrees ls complete.
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Also, it was my understanding based on a response from your office, that the proposals concerning the
A.A., General Education focus for Physical Therapist Assistant and Opticianry would be handled
internally since it was not technically a curricular matter, at least from a faculty standpoint.


